Touch Report — May 2015

We had a very successful movie fundraiser again with Pitch Perfect 2 which we organised within a
week. It was a struggle but we got there in the end. Our “Girls Night In” Rummage swap had to be
cancelled due to lack of support and the girls being not interested at all in using Flexischools. We
surveyed the girls and most do not know how to use the system and the younger girls have not even
heard of it, which is disappointing. On the other hand parents just love the system.

Our main focus now is on the catering for the State Touch Championships in early June sharing with
Hockey SG and Football SG. We have two girls competing in the competition which is great
achievement.

Tour plans are moving along nicely and we still have 15 girls booked. So we are mainly in fundraising
mode waiting until the start of the season to kick off.
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